
 

 

 

 

 

20 April 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

April Update 

I hope you enjoyed the break and the wonderful weather; long may it continue! It’s great to see 

everyone back for what will be a very busy final term.  

Some quick reminders:- 

- Please check the calendar on the website for regular updates on events. The next school 

newsletter will be published on the website at the beginning of May. 

- P.7 will be holding their toy sale this Friday as part of their P.7 party fundraising activities. All 

pupils will have the opportunity to visit the sale (max £2 spend). Any old toys would be 

gratefully received by Friday. 

- We no longer have a cashless cafeteria system so lunches must be paid for on a daily basis. 

The cost is £1.50 for P4-7 pupils while lunches for P1-3 pupils are free. 

- There are not many plants left in our central garden, however if you would like to re-house a 

plant during our decant, please pop in or give us a call. 

 

Burnside Memories:- 

Thanks to those of you who have already sent in photographs and ‘stories’. Please keep them 

coming! You can e-mail your memories to gw15burnsidememories@glow.sch.uk or give us a call on 

0141 634 1916. We are looking forward to sharing these (with your permission of course!). 

 We would like to invite present and previous staff, pupils and parents as well as members of the 

community in for a last look around before the original building is demolished during the summer. 

You can visit between 3.30 and 5.00 pm on Thursday 18th or Friday 19th June.  Alternatively, you 

can have a look round during our Playground Party on Thursday 18th June, 6.00 – 8.00 pm. 

I look forward to working with you over the coming weeks. 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen McGarvey, Head Teacher 

mailto:gw15burnsidememories@glow.sch.uk

